Noyes, Thomas G. (DNREC)

From: Martha Redmond <marthr27@me.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 2:12 PM
To: Noyes, Thomas G. (DNREC)

Subject: Off Shore Wind Power Working Group

| support Delawares’ participation in developing off shore wind. This will benefit the state as we will get a share of the
growing clean energy market. It will reduce air pollution and water use and also provide well paying local jobs to the
local economy. We will decrese our use of fossil fuels which slow climate change. Wind energy is used all over the world.
It is time we take advantage of this renewable energy to improve our health, climate, economy and security.

Sincerely,

Martha Redmond
Millville DE



